
LEC   Minutes   –   01/28/2021   

    

Roll   Call   

●    AK   –   Present   

● BA   –   Absent   

● Machtagen   –   Present   

● Mechek   –   Present   

● Tomahaken   –   Absent   

    

Old   Business     

● LLD/Winter   Banquet   –   12/4-12/5   

○    We   gave   out   awards,   held   a   silent   auction,   and   had   lots   of   fun   

    

● Council   of   Chiefs   –   01/23   

○ Discussed   Conclave   

○    Moved   the   dates   for   Conclave   into   August   

    

New   Business   

  Workday   –   02/27   

○ Arrival   @8:30   

○ We   will   be   clearing   brush   and   mulching   

○ Preparing   for   Conclave   

    

●    Winter   Induction   –   3/12-3/14   



○ Total   estimated   income:   $1347   

○ Total   expense:   $1310.20   

○ Estimated   profit:   $36.80   

○ Costs   will   be   the   same   as   in   October   

    

● Conclave   2020   –   8/13-8/15   

○ This   will   be   the   biggest   event   we   have   hosted   in   years   

○ To   be   held   at   Camp   Davy   Crockett   

○ It   has   been   delayed   in   hopes   of   COVID   numbers   going   down   by   this   summer   

  

● Scouting   for   Steaks   –   05/01   @CDC   Council   Jamboree   

○ Enter   the   competition   and   make   a   steak   or   help   us   staff   the   event   

○ This   will   be   a   fundraiser   for   Sequoyah   Lodge   

  

● Elections   
○ Need   to   be   finished   by   March   1 st   

○ Only   two   have   been   done   and   two   are   scheduled   

○ Chapter   chiefs   will   get   an   e-mail   with   Scoutmaster   contact   info   

○ Reach   out   and   ask   unit   leaders   about   elections   

○ Elections   can   be   held   at   in-person   or   virtual   troop   meetings   

    

● Dues   -   $15   

○ Must   be   paid   by   March   1 st   

  

● Annual   pass   -   $125   

○ Covers   dues   as   well   as   most   event   registration   fees   for   the   year   

○ Anyone   who   bought   the   annual   pass   in   2020   gets   $30   off   their   pass   for   2021   



    

Open   Discussion   

● Next   LEC   is   February   25 th   

○ It   is   planned   to   be   both   in-person   and   on   Zoom   

○ It   may   be   entirely   virtual   again   depending   on   the   trajectory   of   COVID   

    

● MBU   will   be   at   CDC   Winter   Induction   Weekend   

○ We   might   do   lunch   for   them   

○ Winter   Induction   may   be   rescheduled   


